

ECC International Corp.

2001 W. Oak Ridge Road • Orlando, FL 32809-3803 (407) 859-7410 • (800) 327-1020 • Fax (407) 855-4840

July 25, 2002

Scott Sheplak, P.E. Administrator, Title V Section Florida Department of Environmental Protection 2600 Blair Stone Road, Mail Station 5505 Tallahassee, Florida 32399 RECEIVED

AUG 01 2002

BUREAU OF AIR REGULATION

Re:

ECC International Corporation

Request for Variance Renewal, File Number A05

Permit Number 0950159-003-AF

Dear Mr. Sheplak:

ECC International Corp. is requesting the extension of the above referenced variance in order to be in compliance when the non-RACT compliant coating is used at the facility.

All of the supportive documentation that was previously provided as evidence for obtaining the variance remains unchanged. Presently there is no compliant substitute for DoD-P-15328. Therefore, the varience needs to be extended.

ECC request that the variance be renewed from October 2002 to October of the year 2004.

If you have any questions, please call Alice Parker at 407-858-7414 ext. 2609.

Respectfully,

Glenn Andrew

ECCInternational Cor

Executive V.P., Chief Operating Officer

cc:

Len Kozlov - FDEP Central District

Marie Driscoll - Orange County Environmental Protection Department

Alice Parker - ECC International Corporation

Bruno Ferraro - Grove Scientific & Engineering Co.

CERTIFIED MAIL RECEIPT NUMBER: 7000 1530 0004 4382 9703



ECC International Corp.

2001 W. Oak Ridge Road • Orlando • Florida 32809



Scott Sheplak, P.E. Administrator, Title V Section Florida Department of Environmental Protection 2600 Blair Stone Road, Mail Station 5505 Tallahassee, Florida 32399